
10.26 
Dear Faculty, 
  
The Faculty Affairs Committee of the School of Education plans to recommend to the School of Education 
Policy Council that Faculty Annual Reports for 2008 and 2009 both be considered by department 
committees' evaluating faculty for a possible raise in 2010-11 academic year.  
  
If no raise is given in 2010-11 academic year, then the Faculty Affairs Committee will recommend to the 
School of Education Policy Council that Annual Reports for 2008, 2009, and 2010 all be considered by 
department committees' evaluating faculty for a possible raise in 2011-12 academic year. 
  
We send this message at this time to alert faculty that the Annual Report is important this year for 
possible future raises.  
  
Sincerely, 
  
The Faculty Affairs Committee 
  
Contact: Anne Stright, Chair, Faculty Affairs Committee, at astright@indiana.edu or 856-8318 with 
questions 
 
 


